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Welcome to ELMHA to those who are new and welcome back to all the returning Eagle Players, parents and fans!
WEBSITE

Please remember to visit the ELMHA website this upcoming season to help you stay informed and aware of upcoming events and important information. www.eastlambtonminorhockey.ca  Each team has their own page within the website, where information for that team can be added. As well as the player rosters are located here. It is up to the coaches/managers to add their own articles and events. For scheduling they can contact Rhonda Straatman to add tournaments.
Please sign up on the website for the teams you wish to follow. This is not limited to just players but fans and/or grandparents may sign up as well.
PARENT REP’s

Parent reps will not be needed for each team. Volunteer opportunities will be posted as they arise. New this year will be silver stick kitchen leads. More information on this in the near future.
MARK ON YOUR CALENDAR

Picture days will be October 28 & 29, in Alvinston. Clothing sales will be during pictures. Cash Calendars will be ready for pick up during picture days.
Minor Hockey Days are Saturday November 1 in Watford and Sunday November 2 in Alvinston

GATE PASSES

Everyone should have received their gate passes. If you have not received your passes please contact Tracey Dorman. Gate passes are for all home games, excluding exhibition games and playoffs. Each family will receive two single passes. Each pass is good for one individual. Additional passes can be purchased at the front gates.

CLINICS

Goalie clinics will once again be offered Wednesday evenings 5:30-6:30 at the Watford Arena. The clinics will begin in October. Please watch for dates and details on the website. Shooters are needed. Please contact Rhonda Straatman if you are interested in being a shooter. Can be used for volunteer hours.

Power skating is planning on being offered for all ELMHA players. See website for more details regarding this shortly. 

TEAM SOCKS

If you are in need of a new pair of socks please speak to your manager. ELMHA asks that you do not wear your ELMHA game socks during your practices. The socks provided to you by ELMHA are expected to be worn during games. These are part of the Eagles uniform, and are the socks that are to be worn.
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